
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

8th June 2018 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are writing to inform you about our very exciting fundraising event entitled “Class 8 sporting 
extravaganza” which will take place on Monday 18th June from 9:30 until 10:30am. We are doing 
our event to raise vital money for ICT equipment and software at Park Grove, which we really 
need! 
 
This spectacular event will involve each Class 8 member in teams of three throwing a Crazy Catch 
Vision ball at a rebound net, shooting at a Netball hoop and finally participating in a relay race. For 
successful completion of each event, every child will accumulate points for their team where the 
overall winner will be the team with the combined highest amount of points. Like every great 
competition, there will of course be a special prize for the winning team! 
 
Every donation will be greatly appreciated. Sponsor forms will come home tonight. Please pass the 
sponsorship form around members of your family, well-known friends and neighbours. For every 
pound your child is sponsored, they will accumulate 15 points for their team! We will be really 
grateful if you sponsor us! 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
Class 8 
 


